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Madam President, 

South Africa welcomes the UPR Report of Niger to this UPR Session. 

South Africa commends the Government of Niger for the political reforms that have resulted in its National Human Rights Commission regaining the category A Status. 

South Africa wishes to respectfully make the following recommendations to the government of Niger:

That it considers prioritizing the National Gender-based Violence Prevention and Response Strategy and its five-year action plan for the period 2017–2021.

That it continues to strengthen actions aimed at combatting trafficking in persons as well as all forms of slavery.

That it takes measures to strengthen policies and programmes to address the issues of climate change and disaster risk management.

South Africa wishes Niger a successful review. 

I thank you.
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